



Class Representatives & pupils… making a difference


Class Representatives

Year 3:

Year 4:

Year 5:

Year 6:


Mary and Zac

Hugo and Alana

Tomass and Natalia

Lola and Jayden

Meeting date: 23rd May 2023


Discussions & Actions
1 Welcome and apologies 

Mrs Levy welcomed all the class representatives.


2 Pupil Questionnaire 

At the previous meeting Mrs Levy asked class representatives to organise the completion of the 
pupil questionnaire.  Answers to the questionnaires were then reviewed and discussed at this 
meeting.  Generally children are happy and the results were as expected except for ‘I know how 
well I am doing’.  Mrs Levy explained that we have addressed this issue before and at that time 
we came up with the idea of the Swan Card which has been in use since then.  From the results 
this year it seems that these cards are not having the impact we hoped for and children still 
don’t know how well they are doing.


Class representatives are to go back to their class and find out what children think teachers can 
do to help them know how well they are doing.


Suggestions are to be shared at the next meeting (e.g. is F1 working?  Do you want targets?) 


3 Next meeting 

Thursday 15th June 2023


Old Fletton Primary School

Class Representatives


